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Secondly, a 1 minute video clip from this past Wednesday, July 15, of an amplified live performance 
at Kiss the Sky, filmed from our bedroom window at around 22:30, viewable on 
YouTube.   
This demonstrates proximity of the bar to us, and the ability of sound to travel the short distance 
across the road –– particularly when the bar’s windows are left open. While the business has the right 
to hold live performances, I do not believe they have the right to have them at a volume that disturbs 
neighbours.  
 
The performance began at 21:00, just as our daughter was settling to sleep. Sound from the bar, loud 
enough to be heard through her closed bedroom window, caused her to have real difficulty getting to 
sleep. We eventually had to use a white-noise sound machine, along with a fan, to drown out sound 
from the bar to help her get to sleep. While it is nice that Kiss the Sky are able to open their windows 
on a pleasant evening, residents in the area trying to sleep - like our daughter, do not have the same 
luxury. This statutory noise nuisance, from a long list that has occurred over the weeks since the bar 
has opened, I believe demonstrates that the current operator of Kiss the Sky cannot be trusted with 
the responsibility of a late night licence. They have had warnings from the council, and have seen 
letters from upset local residents, yet this still occurred. One can only conclude that It is impossible for 
the management style of the bar to coexist with this quiet neighbourhood.  
Note in the video, the closed windows of a child’s bedroom situated directly above the performer, a 
classmate of our daughter. 
 
My partner, Susanne, and I would like to attend the hearing on July 20. 
 
Best regards, 
William 
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